
 

 

 

 

February 3, 1997 

 

 

David J. Glassman, Esq. 

Executive Office Building 

Suite 700 

1125 Atlantic Avenue 

Atlantic City, N.J. 08401 

 

Dear Mr. Glassman: 

 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent by the Assassination Records Review Board to Robert White and 

the other beneficiaries of the estate of Harold and Evelyn Lincoln.  As Brian Rosen and David 

Montague of our staff discussed with you in a January 29, 1997 telephone conversation, the Review 

Board is attempting to contact Lincoln estate beneficiaries because we have reason to believe that the 

estate may have contained some records that would be useful for understanding issues related to the 

assassination of President Kennedy that were disbursed by the terms of the Lincolns’ wills.  We are 

particularly interested in meeting with Mr. White because he performed an inventory of the estate and, 

even if not in possession of assassination-related material himself,  is in the best position to provide 

an overview of the contents of the estate and direct us to potential assassination records in the 

possession of other parties. 

 

A member of our staff will telephone you again in the near future in order to attempt to arrange a 

meeting with Mr. White to discuss these issues.  Please feel free to call me if you have any 

questions.  We look forward to your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosures 


